Hot Line Number 60 - 13 September 2018

Men's Club Championships

All entry forms for the Men's Championships are now up in the match room. The first event to close is the Men's Fours on the 6 October.

If you wish to play in any of the events but don't have a team, add your name to the 'wanting to play' list and we will attempt to form extra teams when entries close.

Please note the following date and time change to the first two rounds of the Men's Fours.

Round 1 is Saturday 13 October @ 1330pm

Round 2 is Sunday 14 October @ 0900am (if you wish, you may organise a later start with your opposition)

I am aware that we have U8s playing in a centre event on 14 October, your options are to find a substitute or to organize to play the game at a later date (game will need to be completed no later than the scheduled date of round 6)

All substitutes need to be approved and there is a form located in the match room for this purpose.

Happy Bowling Hamish Wilson



A call to all established coaches and new coaches The Centre is running courses on Sunday 14 Oct and 21 Oct 2018. Make your choice and register for one of these coaching courses

Foundation Sunday 14 Oct 9.30 - 3.00 Update: Sunday 14 Oct 3.00 - 4.30 Development: both days 9.30 - 4.30

Where: Centre Green, 28a Makora St, Fendalton

Course fees Development \$100 (includes 3 manuals) Foundation \$50 (includes 1 manual)

To register and for further information contact: Graeme Rees; email: greesy@xtra.co.nz Cell: 027 272 3782 before 7 Oct 2018

Flyer delivery

There are a few streets still to have flyers delivered. They are on the table in the foyer. Any assistance would be most appreciated. A big thank you to members who have delivered flyers earlier this week.

Bar Roster

Monday 17 September 2018 Early Robert Clark,
Monday 17 September 2018 Late Lou Dent
Friday 21 September 2018 TBC
Saturday 22 September 2018

















Membership details

The following members details need to be entered in your Programme Booklet: Snow Reardon 0274742430

June Andrews 358 7254

Festival Bowls

New Season Trophy - Saturday 15 September

The fine weather this week has Saturday's event looking more and more likely. The sooner you enter the easier it is for the organisers. If you would enter by Friday, 5.00 pm that would be great. This event is designed for all Club members so put your name on the entry sheet in your match room or enter on the Club's website or ring Ken Wilson-Pyne on 3582457. There is a \$3.00 pp entry fee for prizes but this is not compulsory so if you wish you can just enter and play for the Trophy. If you have entered as above please register at the office window by 1-15 pm - otherwise be there before 1-00 pm and come straight to the office window.

If the event does have to be cancelled (unlikely at this stage) you will be contacted.

NB The greens will not be opened for play until 1-30 pm on Saturday so be the first to try them out for the 2018-2019 season.

Please contact Ken Wilson-Pyne on 3582457 or at kmwp@xtra.co.nz if you have any queries.

Club Coaching for Juniors

Commences <u>Tuesday 25 September</u> @ 5.30pm and continues each Tuesday night until 13 November. A comprehensive programme has been developed by our club coaches – Graeme, Cameron, Pat, Vincent, Tayla and Pam.

Objective: To set out the plan for next 7 weeks and lay the foundation.

Contact Graeme Rees; email: greesy@xtra.co.nz Cell: 027 272 3782 if you want further information.

From the Editor's desk

I have 25 Friends in Facebook each surname starting with a different letter of the alphabet – I am one short,

I don't know WHY!

Quote – "Win with humility,

Lose with grace."